
 
 
 

 

 

 
April 3, 2020 
 
First Nations University of Canada Community,  
 
As we conclude another week of transition within the University, information is 
key during this time and below is a general update along with a few important 
reminders for students: 
 

• Grading Options for Winter2020 Term:  
 

Each student must select their option within proposed deadline. 
 

1. Course Withdrawal: Deadline extended to Thursday, April 9.  
2. Traditional Numeric Grading: Take final grade standing as per one (1), 

many or all courses. 
3. "CRC" (Credit-COVID-19) – Deadline to select this option is May 31, 

2020. 
4. "NCC" (No Credit–COVID-19): Deadline to select this option is May 31, 

2020.  
 
Further details available at:  https://www.uregina.ca/covid-19/. Step by 
step instructions will be made available on the UofR Registrar's Office 
page: https://www.uregina.ca/student/registrar/ 

 
Students can not submit a request for CRC or NCC until their final 
grade has been posted.  A student can withdraw from a course 
without academic penalty (W) up to the last day of classes.  NP 
students will not be eligible to convert their grade to CRC or NCC. 

 

• Student Success Services: The team continues to support student success 
during the transition via email, phone or videoconference. 

o For appointments or to speak with staff, students can contact 306-790-
5950 or 1-800-267-2303, ext. 3127. 

 

• Emergency Bursaries: Students who may require the extra financial 
assistance during this time may contact their campus Student Advisors or 
Retention Specialists and follow application procedures. 

https://www.uregina.ca/covid-19/
https://www.uregina.ca/student/registrar/


 
 
 

 

 

 

• Out of service computers (limited supply): Please contact Student Success 
Services if you may require a computer to assist with remote learning. 

 

• Spring and Summer Courses: Current remote learning platforms will 
continue.  

 
We ask that students to keep in contact with your instructor. Check your UR 
Courses regularly. 
 
Updates will be posted on the website, please check the website regularly. 
http://fnuniv.ca/COVID-19_Update  
 
Stay safe! 
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Senior Management and Administration 
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